
 

 

16th October 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

School Nurse 
 

I am writing to let you know that we have been informed by the National Health Service (NHS) 
that our school nurse has been reallocated to a number of schools elsewhere in the borough. 
Unfortunately the NHS at present cannot offer us a school nurse whilst they are in the process 
of recruiting.  
 
We have tried our best to appeal this decision but have not been successful in this process. We 
have appointed a health lead within school (Laura Taylor) but unfortunately she is unable to 
process any referrals due to the fact that we do not have a designated school nurse from the 
NHS to go through. We therefore must advise parents to seek any referrals through their GP. 
 
Please continue to share any of your child’s health needs or any concerns with us so that we 
can do whatever is possible within our power to advise you. We will of course, as always, do all 
we can in school to support your child. 
 
Thank you very much for your ongoing support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Deborah Howard 
Headteacher 
 


